16th April, 1942.

Desar Harrod,

Many thanks for your letter
of yesterday enclosing two copies of
your notes on the Treasury memorandum.

I shall read them with
interest and have passed a copy to my
Minister.

Yours sincerely,

Mo

R. F. Harrod Esqg.,
Prime Minister's Statistical
Branch,
War Cabinet Offices,
Great George Street,
S.W. 1.



